Dear Representatives,

| am writing today to voice my opposition to House Bill 2190. | strongly urge you to vote against this bill,
and instead support Social Gaming as these are all small local thriving businesses in Oregon, filled with
your constituents. The voices that are against social gaming, are large Washington State casinos who |
personally don't want controlling our legislators.

If social gaming in Portland is dismantled or terminated, it will cause the poker community to go
underground and that would present a real illegal danger and challenge for our community.

Please reject House Bill 2190.

Sincerely,

Devin Sweet (Oregonian since 1986- when | was born!)

Sent from my iPhone



